
 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
Central Region Office 

1250 West Alder St., Union Gap, WA 98903-0009 • 509-575-2490 
 
May 23, 2022 
 
 
 
Robin Priddy 
Benton Clean Air Agency 
526 S. Clodfelter Road 
Kennewick, WA  99336 
 
Re:  SEPA Register 202202141, 2022-01 
 
Dear Robin Priddy: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Determination of Non Significance for the 
construction of a RNG Facility, proposed by Pine Creek RNG. We have reviewed the documents 
and have the following comments. 
 
TOXICS CLEAN-UP 
 
The facility addressed in this proposal is a known contaminated site on Ecology’s Confirmed and 
Suspected Contaminant Sites List, Ecology Facility/Site ID # 308; TCP Cleanup Site ID # 4891. 
This site is involved in a formal legal process leading to cleanup. No actions should be permitted 
at the site which would interfere with the site assessment and/or cleanup action addressed 
under that formal action. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to respond to these Toxics Clean-up comments, please 
contact Valerie Bound at (509) 454-7886 or email at valerie.bound@ecy.wa.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Gwen Clear 
Environmental Review Coordinator 
Central Regional Office 
(509) 575-2012 
crosepa@ecy.wa.gov 
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